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STATE OF CALIFORNIA 

ENERGY RESOURCES CONSERVATION 
AND DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION 

 
 
In the Matter of: ) 

) 
Docket No.   16-RPS-02 

Appeal by LADWP re  
RPS Certification or Eligibility  

) 
) 
) 
) 
) 
) 
) 

RE:  LADWP’s Response to Committee 
Request for Comments Following the May 
10, 2017 Committee Status Conference 
 

 

THE LOS ANGELES DEPARTMENT OF WATER AND POWER’S RESPONSE TO 

COMMITTEE REQUEST FOR COMMENTS FOLLOWING THE MAY 10, 2017 

COMMITTEE STATUS CONFERENCE  

May 11, 2017    
       

     FELIX LEBRON 
Deputy City Attorney 

     Los Angeles Dept. of Water and Power 
     111 N. Hope Street, Suite 340 
     Los Angeles, CA 90012 
     Telephone Number: (213) 367-4500 

Email:  Felix.Lebron@ladwp.com 
   
JEAN-CLAUDE BERTET 
Deputy City Attorney 

     Los Angeles Dept. of Water and Power 
     111 N. Hope Street, Suite 340 
     Los Angeles, CA 90012 
     Telephone Number: (213) 367-4500 

Email:  Jean-Claude.Bertet@ladwp.com 
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LADWP’s Response to Committee Request for Comments 

STATE OF CALIFORNIA 

ENERGY RESOURCES CONSERVATION 
AND DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION 

 
 
In the Matter of: ) 

) 
Docket No.   16-RPS-02 

Appeal by LADWP re  
RPS Certification or Eligibility  

) 
) 
) 
) 

RE:  LADWP’s Response to Committee 
Request for Comments Following May 10, 
2017 Status Conference 

 
 

THE LOS ANGELES DEPARTMENT OF WATER AND POWER’S RESPONSE TO 

COMMITTEE REQUEST FOR COMMENTS FOLLOWING THE MAY 10, 2017 

COMMITTEE STATUS CONFERENCE 

On May 10, 2017, the Committee conducted a status conference.  During the conference, 

LADWP requested that the Committee defer consideration of the Proposed Decision until after 

the Energy Commission’s June 14, 2017 business meeting because the President of LADWP’s 

Board of Water and Power Commissioners, Mel Levine, wanted to address the Energy 

Commission regarding the Proposed Decision and was unavailable to attend the business 

meeting on June 14.  The Committee orally granted LADWP’s request for a deferral and 

requested comments from LADWP regarding the availability of LADWP to attend the Energy 

Commission’s business meeting on either August 9, 2017 or September 13, 2017.  LADWP is 

unavailable on both of those dates, but is available to attend the Energy Commission’s 

subsequent business meetings on October 11, 2017, November 8, 2017, or December 13, 2017. 

/// 

/// 
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LADWP’s Response to Committee Request for Comments 

LADWP requests that the Committee defer consideration of the Proposed Decision by the 

Energy Commission until October 11, 2017, or the next available business meeting in 2017 to 

accommodate Mr. Levine’s request.   

Dated:   May 11, 2017   Respectfully submitted,     
       
      /s/Jean-Claude Bertet__________________ 

 JEAN-CLAUDE BERTET 
 Deputy City Attorney 

      Los Angeles Dept. of Water and Power 
      111 N. Hope Street, Suite 340 
      Los Angeles, CA 90012 
      Telephone Number: (213) 367-4500 
      Email:  Jean-Claude.Bertet@ladwp.com 
     

      /s/ Felix Lebron____________________ 
FELIX LEBRON 
Deputy City Attorney 

      Los Angeles Dept. of Water and Power 
      111 N. Hope Street, Suite 340 
      Los Angeles, CA 90012 
      Telephone Number: (213) 367-4500 
      Email:  Felix.Lebron@ladwp.com 
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